
Development area 
 

Positive comments 
 

Negative with reasoning 
 

Negative/Negative 

 
Land at Meadow Lane 5 Yes. Possible with proper access 

provision 

It is a shame – but seems to be 
within the village to limit impact o  

 Yes. Central location Traffic burden on minor roads  

 

Yes. Seems to slot in without 
impacting too much on the village 

I think we are losing too many 
green spaces, woods and 
countryside to walk in. Also we 
must think to preserve prime 
agricultural land instead of building 
on it! 

 

 Yes. Within village Norton Rd too narrow for access  

 Yes. Slots in village 
Not too large 
Easy access 

Natural beautiful views too 
precious to lose 

 

 Interesting position; not sure 
about access? 

  

 Good position close to centre. Yes   

 Yes. Good position especially for 
schools 

  

 Yes. Easy access to village   

 Yes. Good size; good position. No 
real negatives 

  

 Yes. As close to built up area 
already. Important to retain open 
spaces 

  

 Yes. A good site for housing and 
green space. Reasonable road 
access and still close to village 
centre 

  

 Suitable for development   

 Keeps development in close 
proximity to village facilities 

  

 Agree, as this site is a natural 
infill. 
 

  



 
Ok for development as has least 
impact on village 

  
 Yes, No significant properties 

adjacent to site. 
  

 Yes, good site for housing   
    
    
          


